
28 April 2022 

 

Dear AsCNP Members: 

 

Warm greetings to you all. I would like to express my sincere condolences to anyone whose 

loved ones have succumbed to COVID-19 and the natural disasters. We are living in an 

unprecedented time and many are affected by the global unrest. I trust neuropsychopharmacology 

will contribute to alleviating mental health problems plaguing many. Staying connected with 

families and friends, practicing kindness, and promoting positive mental health is vital. It is 

important to face the seriousness of the current global crisis while maintaining a healthy mind.  

I am grateful to all both in healthcare and in research, who are working hard to relieve the 

suffering of many.  

 
This is our AsCNP Presidential Correspondence April 2022.  

 

Congresses and meetings 

 

2nd ASEAN-AsCNP Congress 2023: 3,4 March 2023, Virtual and onsite in Solo, Indonesia 

8th AsCNP 2023: 22-24 Sept 2023, Xi’An, China 

 

 

Keep healthy and stay connected.  

 

Gratefully,  

Tan Chay-Hoon  

AsCNP President (2021, 2022) 

April 2022 


